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Protect Fair Competition to Protect HERS Raters 

T3 Energy would like to express concerns regarding the potential approval of the 
Golden State Registry as a provider. If approved, we urge the CEC to ensure 
transparency throughout the process and to protect all Rater Companies, especially 
considering the clear conflicts of interest involved. Golden State Registry is owned by 
the former operators of iPermit, which raises questions about impartiality.  
 
As a company in a highly competitive industry, we pride ourselves on delivering top-tier 
service, expertise, and support for Title-24 and energy code compliance. Allowing a new 
provider to enter the market with the ability to favor certain raters, offering discounts or 
preferential treatment, would severely harm our industry. At T3 Energy, we maintain the 
highest standards of fairness and believe that only providers committed to upholding 
these principles should be approved.  
 
We urge the CEC to ensure that all current and future providers are held accountable, 
ensuring a fair HERS market where Raters can effectively perform their duties and 
enforce the code.  
 
Tyler Gregory  
T3 Energy, Inc, President 


